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Melendez, Yadira

From: teriwoodley@sbcglobal.net <teriwoodley@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 10:06 AM
To: Melendez, Yadira
Subject: Sentry food store 6350 WEST SILVER SPRING

Good morning, as a senior citizen, taxpayer, NOOOOO to liquor license, it already a liquor store on 
the lot we do not need another liquor store in our community, I thought w ha a real SENTRY THE 
PRICE SO HIGH I CAN'T SHOP THERE I Do NOT get FoodShare and it's just insane robbing the 
poor people in the neighborhood please do not let them sale liquor. 
 
Lower the price of food and make it more affordable or the people!!!! 
 
 
 
NO LIQUOR OR MALT LICENSE -WE DON'T NEED IT  
 
Thank you, Teri Woodley 414-460-0130, 
 
Lower the high price of food( I don't want to speak ) 


